Meeting called to order by Bizz and he led the pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence for our troops. Treasurer report read by Connie and approved by Bizz and Abe. Secretary report read by Shelia and approved by Abe and Bizz. Terry discussed paperwork he received from Brandi on MRF and the Motorcycle Riders Foundation. Abe also filled our region members in on the phone conference held on 7-29-21. Mostly insurance information and how important it is to contact our representatives!! Meeting adjourned by Connie and Bizz. Till next time... Thanks Shelia